F. C. GAINES, JR.
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May 19, 1958

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager

Gentlemen:

Upon receipt of your letter dated March 28, 1958, we immediately
contacted Mr. Charles P. Miller of Miller Engineering and Geological
Company in Hobbs and requested that the information which you re-
quired be furnished you immediately.

Through an oversight on our part, we neglected to tell Mr. Miller
that the F. C. Gaines, Jr., Lee Carter, et al, No. 1, Section 21,
Township 17 South, Range 38 East, had not been properly plugged and
abandoned. We are this date writing Mr. Miller and will notify you
immediately upon completion of this work so that you may complete
your final inspection.

Please accept our apologies for this unnecessary delay in completion
of these wells.

Yours very truly,

O P

F. C. Gaines, Jr/
FCG:ls |

cc: Mr. Charles P, Miller



